
National Provider Identifier (NPI) 
 
Get It  
If you haven’t already applied for and received your NPI, your time is running out.  
Starting May 23, 2007 you will be required to use your NPI on all claims.   
 
Here are some helpful Internet resources:  

• The federal government's NPI Web site  
• The federal government's NPI tutorial slideshow (best with high-speed internet 

connection)  
• NPI application help (Phone assistance is available at 1-800-465-3203)  
• The American Dental Association's HIPAA Web page  

Share It 
DeCare Dental has been actively collecting dentist’s NPI’s since October 2006. 
To date many of the DeCare Dental Participating Dentists have sent in their 
NPI’s.  If you have not yet sent your NPI to DeCare Dental please do so. 
 
Use It 
DeCare Dental’s past communications had requested that you refrain from using 
your NPI on any claims to ensure that we were totally prepared. We are 
prepared!   DeCare Dental is now ready to receive claims, both paper and 
electronic, that have the NPI on them.  Please remember to continue to include 
your TIN and License on the claim. 
____   _____   _______   ________   ________  _________  _____ 
 
If you have not submitted your NPI to us, please fill out this section and fax return 
to 1-866-286-8840. 
 
Name: 
 
Address: 
 
TIN: 
   
License: 
 
Billing Address: 
 
NPI:    
 
Thank You.  

http://www.cms.hhs.gov/NationalProvIdentStand/
http://www.cms.hhs.gov/apps/npi/npiviewlet.asp
https://nppes.cms.hhs.gov/NPPES/Help.do
http://www.ada.org/prof/resources/topics/npi.asp
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